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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BARRIE 

February 16, 2023 

Attn: 

Barrie 

RE: Notice of Withdrawal and Re-Issued Notice of Intent to Designate 125-127 Dunlop Street East a Heritage 
Property under the Ontario Heritage Act 

Please be advised that the Notice of Intent to Designate 125-127 Dunlop Street East as a Heritage Property under 
the Ontario Heritage Act (OHA) has been withdrawn, as a designating By-Law could not be passed within the 
prescribed timelines . A new Notice of Intent to Designate has been re-issued to re-start the process of designating 
this property. The Notice of Withdrawal and re-issued Notice of Intent to Designate are attached for your reference. 

The designation of this property is being facilitated by the Heritage Barrie Committee as per your request. As required 
by the OHA, a Notice of Intent to Designate was issued in the local paper on February 16, 2023. Further, a notice is 
being provided to the Ontario Heritage Trust, as required by the OHA. 

The OHA states that the members of the public, as well as the owner, have 30 days from the day the Notice of Intent 
to Designate is issued to object to the designation. Council must pass a by-law to designate the property within 120 
days from the day the Notice of Intent was published. 

No action is required on your part at this time unless you wish to object to the designation. If no objections to the 
proposed designation are received within the 30-day period, staff will present a report to Council recommending the 
designation. This is anticipated to occur at the March 22, 2023 Council meeting. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully, 

Clerk - City of Barrie 

CC. - Ontario Heritage Trust j 
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THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF BARRIE Barrie 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF INTENT TO DESIGNATE A PROPERTY PURSUANT TO SECTION 
29 (7) OF THE ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT, R.S.O. 1990, c. 0.18 

TAKE NOTICE that the Notice of Intent to Designate a property municipally known as 125-127 Dunlop 
Street East as a property having cultural heritage value or interest is hereby withdrawn as a designating 
By-Law could not be passed within the prescribed timelines. 

A new Notice of Intent to Designate will be re-issued to re-start the process of designating this property. 

DATED at the City of Barrie this 16th day of February 2023. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
For further information regarding the Notice of Withdrawal , please contact the file manager 
Tomasz Wierzba at tomasz.wierzba@barrie.ca or at 705-739-4220 Ext: 4403. 
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